From: hws47@comcast.net

To: JWMTR Exhibits

Subject: Stop the multi-Plex Buildings in Portland - NO on HB2001
Date: Saturday, June 8, 2019 12:35:25 PM

It now takes me 5 minutes to make a right turn from my street SE
Harney St into SE 17th Ave during rush hour. You have allowed
unlimited expansion in Portland and destroyed the character and charm
of our neighborhoods. There has been zero thought given to how much
traffic we have to deal with as the city grows exponentially. Before
allowing more expansion, do something to relieve the horrible traffic we
have to deal with and to our quality of life. Are you beholden to your
constituents or to big developers? What a shame we have no one
protecting us.

Vote NO on HB2001.

Sincerely:

Helen Slater

1622 SE Harney St
Portland, OR 97202
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